

## **NOTRE DAME SCHOOL**

925-104<sup>th</sup> Ave. Dawson Creek, BC, V1G 2H8
Phone: 250-782-4923 Fax: 250-782-4388
www.notredameschool.ca notredame@cispq.ca



March 10, 2021

Dear Students and Families of Notre Dame School,

After spring break, two staff members will be making a transition to new roles in the Notre Dame community in order to meet the changing needs of our school this year.

Mrs. Alice Jerome and Ms. Shaughnessy Niven will be job sharing the grade 6 classroom position. Mrs. Jerome will be teaching ELA and Math in the morning. From 11:30 am on, Ms. Niven will be teaching Religion, Science, Social Studies and Arts Education.

Ms. Niven will continue to teach French to the intermediate grades 4-7 in the morning, while Mrs. Jerome will teach Literacy/Learning Commons to Kindergarten - Grade 3 in the second half of the day.

This will allow each of these teachers to grow and teach in areas of their expertise. All students will continue to receive a well-rounded and collaborative education supported by the Notre Dame staff.

Your Partner in Education,

Mrs. Colleen Richard Principal, Notre Dame School